Norwood Parish Lenten Study 2022

You are invited to participate in one of our Parish Lenten Study Groups
for the 5 weeks of Lent or as many sessions as you can attend.

Sessions will be offered on-line via Zoom and face-to-face for small
groups of 8 people in a CovidSafe environment including masks, social
distancing and sanitiser.

You are invited to register for the day, time and format which suits you
best from the options listed below.

Tuesday, commencing 8" March, 7.30 to 9 pm
Via Zoom with Mario Trinidad

Thursday, commencing 3" March, 7.30 to 9 pm
In the Parish Hall with Angela Hazebroek

Friday, commencing 4™ March 9.30 am to 11 am, followed
by a cuppa for those who wish, in the Parish Hall with

Angela Hazebroek.
This session could be offered by Zoom instead if a majority prefer
that.

We will be using the Lenten Program “Remember” prepared by the
Diocese of Woollongong. This program offers a daily reading and a
weekly reflection based on the Gospel Reading for that Sunday. It also
features great art that illustrates the Gospel themes. These words and
pictures will be the focus material for our group reflections. The cost of
the proghram booklet will be $5.00 for participants with the parish
subsidising the balance.

Please respond by email to angelaandjack@amail.com by February 20t
with your name and preferred session.

If you are interested in the Friday morning please say if you would prefer
“face-to-face” or “on-line”.



